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Health and Environment Committee

From:
Sent: Wednesday, 13 January 2021 1:07 PM
To: Health and Environment Committee
Subject: Call for submissions

Categories: Submission

To whom it may concern 
supposedly 
We believe that  Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2020 which the government is intending to extend to

September 2021, should  under no circumstances proceed at all, as we  live in a democracy supposedly in Australia.  
Kindest Regards: 
Prof Dr James Smith 
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